
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 21, 2016 
 
Revera has received notice of application for a class action lawsuit. Following is 
the company’s media statement: 
 
 
We are deeply sympathetic to the Dekervor family, as we are to all families in our 
communities when a loved passes away. We do not believe that this lawsuit has 
merit and we intend to participate in the court process. As this matter is before 
the courts, and with respect for the system and for all parties involved, we cannot 
provide further response on the matter.  
 
Long term care providers deliver care to individuals who are often near the end of 
their lives and face many complex and rapidly evolving conditions. This can be a 
difficult and emotional journey for both the individual and their loved ones, and 
we empathize with that.  
 
We have served communities in Canada for more than 55 years, and provided 
care to hundreds of thousands of people. We are currently home to more than 
10,000 long term care residents, with whom we collectively have millions of 
individual interactions every day. Above all else, the care and safety of these 
residents is our top priority.   
 
Our employees care deeply about the individuals they serve, and strive to 
provide comfort, care and compassion every day. Our homes meet and regularly 
exceed government standards, and our commitment to innovation in senior’s 
care has enhanced the services we provide. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 




